
12 May 2022 

 

Dear Members,  

 

2021 Annual Assembly 
Chartered Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch 
 
We refer to the notice dated 7 January 2022 about our Adjournment of 2021 Annual 
Assembly. 
  
In light of the recent Government’s announcement of relaxation of pandemic control 
measures, members of the Executive Committee are pleased to inform you that the Annual 
Assembly will be held on 30 May 2022, Monday at 6:30pm at the Staff Recreation Club, 
3/F, Hong Kong Housing Society, 23 Wun Sha Street, Dragon Centre, Tai Hang, Hong Kong. 
  
The previous notice (2nd notice) of 15 December 2021 with the nomination form for the 
2022 Executive Committee of the Chartered Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch about 
the Annual Assembly is attached herewith for your easy reference.  Please bring along 
the 2nd notice and the nomination form when attending the coming Annual Assembly on 
30 May 2022. 
 
If you have any enquiry, please contact the branch secretariat at 2356 8680. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Angela Chiu 
Honorary Secretary 
Chartered Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch 
 
Encl 
 
 


